
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

OF 
GONZALES COUNTY UNDERGROUND 

WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT 

On Proposed Additions and Amendments to the 
District’s Management Plan 

The Gonzales County Underground Water Conservation District (“the District) will hold a public 
hearing for the purpose of receiving comments on proposed additions and amendments to the 
Management Plan of the District. 

The Board of Directors will take public comments on the proposed amendments to the 
Management Plan on Tuesday, January 09, 2024, at the District office located at 522 Saint 
Matthew Street, Gonzales, Texas. The public hearing will begin at 5:30 p.m. Agenda is as 
follows: 

Call to order. 
President of the Board to make comments. 

Receive comments from the public on the District’s proposed Management Plan. 
Discussion of other items of interest by the Board and direction to management. 
Adjourn. D
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Copies of the proposed additions and amendments to the Management Plan of the District are 
available at the offices of the Gonzales County Underground Water Conservation District, 522 
Saint Matthew Street, Gonzales, Texas, [rom 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. 

Written comments should be submitted to the General Manager, PO Box 1919, Gonzales, Texas 

78629 by January 09, 2024 at 12:00 p.m., or presented at the hearing. 
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